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File:  CR-12-01 
 
Mark Pendergraft, Chair of the Board 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen  
101 Martin Street 
Penticton, BC   V2A 5J9 
VIA EMAIL:  info@RDOS.bc.ca 
 
 
Dear Chair Pendergraft: 
 
Metro Vancouver Mayors Support for Communities Impacted by Extreme 

Rainfall Emergency 
 
On behalf of the Mayors Committee of the Metro Vancouver Regional 
District, we would like to communicate our support to all local 
governments and regional districts that have been affected by the current 
flooding disaster across the province. 
 
As your neighbours and colleagues, we have watched with shock at how 
last weekend’s extraordinary rainfall event has impacted your 
communities. And we have also been encouraged and inspired as we 
witness the strength of your leadership and the resilience and unifying 
generosity of your citizens as the impacts of this emergency continue to 
unfold.  
 
Thank you for your clear-sighted leadership during this crisis, and please 
do not hesitate to call upon our assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sav Dhaliwal Brad West 
Chair, Metro Vancouver Board Chair, Metro Vancouver Mayor’s 

Committee 
SD/BW/HS/jl




